
Invitation to our Oral Hygiene Day at Pedmore Valley Dental Practice. 

 

As an essential part of the local community, Pedmore Valley Dental Practice is committed to promoting 

good oral health among younger generations. Understanding the challenges families face in accessing 

NHS dental services, we are keen to offer our support and invite all children to our upcoming "Oral 

Hygiene Day" on Thursday 8th of August. 

During this event, children can enjoy: 

A Check up with the dentist 

Professional advice on proper brushing techniques from our experienced dental nurses. 

Fancy dress strongly encouraged, prize for the best outfit!! 

Colouring competition 

Fun and educational activities  

Establishing good oral hygiene habits early on is crucial for lifelong dental wellness. By taking part in our 

Oral Hygiene Day, children will gain valuable knowledge and skills that will benefit them in the future. 

To ensure that our services reach those in need, we are focusing on children without a current dentist or 

those who have not had a dental check-up in the last two years. Every child deserves access to quality 

dental care, and we are committed to helping families in our community maintain excellent oral health. 

To secure a spot for your child, please contact us on 0115 9676555 and mention the phrase  "KIDS 

DAY" to our reception team. If you have additional children under 16 who would like to attend, kindly 

inform our team, as spaces are limited. Thank you for spreading the word about this important event. 

Together, we can positively impact the oral health of our community's children. We look forward to 

welcoming your children to our practice for a day filled with smiles and valuable insights into oral 

hygiene. 

Warm regards, 

 

The Pedmore Team 

0115 9676555 

Find us on social media: 

Facebook: Pedmore Valley Dental Practice 

Instagram: Pedmorevalley 


